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January 2020 Newsletter

Happy New Year!!!
Dear Parents and families, we thank you all for entrusting your treasure into our hands, we feel privileged for an opportunity given to us to be part of your family! Together, we can give a good foundation to our future generation!                 Sincerely – FGA Staff

January is National Thank You Month. Our children will write Thank You Cards to people of their choice. This could be a firefighter, police officer, teacher, family member or friend...       
January 1st Wednesday- CLOSED for New Year’s Day 
January 7th Tuesday – Mr. Scott the Music Man Show at 10:00 AM
January 13th Make Your Dreams Come True Day.  Our preschool children will draw a picture and tell us about their dreams which will be entered in their daily journals.

January 14th – National Dress Up Your Pet Day. Please have your child bring in their favorite stuffed animal dressed.   
January 15th is Hat Day.  Please wear your favorite hat.   
January 20th: is Martin Luther King Jr. Day. Children will be educated about Martin Luther King and his accomplishments.
FGA is OPEN on Martin Luther King Day.

January 17th is Kid Inventors’ Day. We celebrate the youthful spirit of invention every year on January 17th. Our teachers will encourage our students to brainstorm with some new inventive ideas.   

January 29th is National Puzzle Day.  Children will create their own puzzles using various colors, shapes and mediums.

January 31 is Backward Day.  Have your child wear their clothing backwards.

In the month of January - our children will create and send their artwork to senior citizens in our community to let them know that we are thinking about them and wish them a Happy New Year.     
 

From Front Desk
Dear Parents,
We wish you a Happy New Year. May this New Year bring peace to the world.
___________________________________
On behalf of all our staff, we would like to thank everyone for their generous gifts, cards and beautiful family photos for the holiday season. Your continued support is greatly appreciated.
The holiday show gathering was wonderful and festive. It is always nice getting together. Thank you for taking your time and celebrating with us.
Our Pre-3 and Pre-K students made holiday thank you cards for our senior readers. The readers felt very special when I delivered the cards to them personally.
___________________________________ 
Immunization Record: must be up-to-date on your child's file including the flu shot. 
The Health Department will be checking our records early January.
Kindergarten Registration: Friendly reminder for the parents of our Pre-K students – it is time to register your child for Kindergarten for the upcoming school year. Please check with your school district.
School closing or delayed opening: due to severe weather will be announced on our outgoing phone message as well as on our website.
Refer-a-Friend and earn one free week!
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